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Farmington Senior Citizens 12-19-22 

 

December 19, 2022 

 

Meeting number 877 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:06 on Monday, 

December 19, 2022, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  13 members, and no guests were present.   

Pam Miller from the Legacy at Fairways brought cookies for members to enjoy and shared 

information about a Moonlight Masquerade event at the Legacy on January 19th.   

 

Members thanked Andrea Sidare for making the decorations for each meeting, for setting up the drinks 

for each meeting, and for getting our supplies.  Then members enjoyed their dish to pass lunch. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:53 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the November 21st meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  No update. 

 

We sang Happy Birthday to Muriel Nado and Betty Powell. 

 

Anniversary:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  Sue Howland sent a card to Marie Smith and to Fran VanderWalle.  She will send 

one to Barb Millard.  Poinsettas from the club were given to Lynn Kujawski, Fran VanderWalle, and 

Esther Green. 

   

Entertainment:  None 

 

Old Business:  The 2023 schedule was sent to the Town and will be posted on their website. 

 

New Business:   

President Gary Weidenborner reminded members that there will be no meeting if weather closes the 

Victor or Canandaigua Schools.  An email will also be sent out. 

 

He also reminded members to check in with friends during the holidays, to water their trees, and to 

slow down when travelling in bad weather. 

 

Town of Farmington:  None 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Marilyn Eck won $8 and donated it back to the club. 

 

There will be dominos after the meeting. 

 

Jerry Annesi shared some funny jokes.  Ruth Weidenborner shared some Christmas jokes. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting about 1:10 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


